Cletk of the Board of Supervisors
#1 Dr. Catlton B. Goodlett Place
City Hall, Room 244

San Francisco, CA 94102

To Whom It May Concern:
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This letter is to confirm the Boatd of Directors meeting for the Hunters Point Family that
there will be an open to the public on May 18, 2023, at 5:30 PM. The meeting will take place

at 150 Executive Park Blvd, Room 4500. Should you have any questions, please call (415)
822-8895.
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